
 

 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

Mrs Priestley will be running a ‘beach party’ afternoon to celebrate the end of forest school with 

Sunshine class.  

On Wednesday 10th July, please send children into school with a beach outfit in their bags. We will 

change them before lunch. Please ensure everything is named.  

Children will need:  

Shorts and t-shirt to change into, some old trainers or sandals for paddling, a towel and any beach 

toys (named). 

 

Thank you 

Miss Nesbitt  

 


